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to me 

 
 

Date: 7th December 2023 

Dear Ian Coles and fellow Councillors of West Deeping Parish Council, 

Ref: 8401189 

Thank you for your recent correspondence received on 6th December 2023. 

We note your dissatisfaction with our response and consequent outcome in relation 
to planning applications PL/0129/22 and PL/0130/22. Unfortunately, we will be 
conducting no further review into this matter due to the reasons previously outlined in 
our correspondence to you dated 28th November 2023. Therefore, as previously 
stated, if you consider that these matters were not explained or dealt with in 
sufficient detail, you are able to lodge a request for a Judicial Review of our decision. 
If you do wish to pursue this matter, then please note that this request must be 
raised within six weeks of the date of the decision.  

Yours faithfully, 
 
Ella 
Customer Relations Advisor 
Customer Relations Team 
 


